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Join your local community's online worship 
service this Sunday. More details here...  

 

  

 

Watch a special edition of the EUME weekly 
news with a review of 2020 here...  

 

  

News from Korea 

Catch up on the international news from 
iPeaceTV in Korea here...  

 

Hi, 

 
In this week's newsletter: 

 
Upcoming Worship Services 

Catch Up on EUME Region Worship 
Service 

Building Our Blessing - Special 
Interactive Webinar 

Reminder: Contribute to a Special Gift for 
True Mother About Centenary Activities 

Reminder: Project Phoenix UK Zoom 
Event 

Featured Book: 'As A Peace-Loving Global 
Citizen' 

 

 

   



 

 

  

 

Upcoming Worship Services 

 
This Sunday, our UK communities will hold 
local worship services via Zoom. Please 
contact your Pastor or Local Committee 
Chair for more information. 
 
The details and links for the online 
worship services are on our website. 

View More 

  

 

 

Catch Up on EUME Region 
Worship Service 

 
Last Sunday, the EUME region came 
together for a joint online worship service 
with the theme: "It Is Time..."  
 
During the service, we were encouraged 
to reflect on the following two questions 
as we begin the new year: 
 

• What was your biggest 
takeaway from 2020? 

• What would be the most 
amazing thing that could 
happen to you in 2021? 

Watch Now  

  

   

  

 

Building Our Blessing - 
Special Interactive Webinar 

 
The EUME Blessed Family Department is 
hosting a webinar for all officially matched 
couples and Blessed Children couples on 
Thursday 14th January at 6pm GMT.  
 
Please fill out the registration form 
individually within each couple. 

View More 

  

 



 

 

 

REMINDER: Contribute to a 
Special Gift for True Mother 
About EUME Centenary 
Activities 

 
Members across the EUME region are 
invited to send in photos, videos and 
testimonies about your Centenary events 
and efforts in 2020, all of which will be 
put together in the form of a beautiful 
book and video that will be presented to 
True Mother in April. 
 
The deadline for sending in your 
contributions is Friday 15th January. 

View More 

  

 

  

  

 

REMINDER: Project Phoenix 
UK Zoom Event 

 
Theme: "Re-Energizing your 
Relationships"  
 
Don't forget to register for the 3-day 
online Project Phoenix event taking place 
later this month. 
 
Watch this promo video to find out 
more about Project Phoenix... 

View More 

  

 

 

FEATURED BOOK: 'As A 
Peace-Loving Global Citizen' 
 
Part 4 Chapter 8 - read by Henry Masters: 
 
"My Hope for a New American 
Revolution" 
 
The audiobook is now available for 
streaming through Spotify, Apple Podcasts 
and Google Podcasts, as read by the late 
Henry Masters. Find out more here...  

Listen Now 

  

 

  
 

   

| Featured Testimony | 
 

 

 

  

Planting a Tree for True Father’s Centenary 

 



 

 

- by Françoise Murphy 

 
On Sunday 20th December in the afternoon, brothers and sisters of North London church 
planted a memorial tree for True Father in the Watford Peace Garden. Unfortunately, 
Watford was in tier 3 and we could only hold a small gathering. We would have very much 
liked to make it a great occasion to celebrate our True Father’s centenary and invite many 
people, but it was not possible.  
 
We thought about planting a tree for True Father for quite a while, but it was not easy to do 
it for many reasons. We had to decide which tree to plant, find the right shop that would be 
open and deliver it or order it online, we had also to decide what would be the best time of 
the year to plant it. On top of it all there were all the restrictions of the covid19 which also 
limited the number of people who could gather. Dealing with all those hurdles and after a lot 
of thoughts and considerations, Jeff decided to plant his own gingko tree, a 20-year-old 
tree, that he had grown himself in a pot. Gingko trees are popular in Korea and Japan and 
can live up to 3,000 years! We thought this was the right tree for True Father and we 
wished and prayed that it will be there for many generations to come and will be remember 
as True Father’s tree. 
 
A few of us met on that Sunday afternoon in the Peace Garden. After singing some holy 
songs and a dedication prayer, we planted the little tree in one of the bed close to the 
labyrinth. May it grow for many years to come. When you come to Watford, please visit the 
Peace Garden in Cassiobury Park, stop by True Father’s tree, and remember our beloved 
True Father and his amazing sacrifice and love for all of us.  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

   

| Featured Video | 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

MBCNET Documentary: Rev. Sun Myung Moon's 100th Birthday 
 

 

  
 

   

| Upcoming Events | 
 

 

 

  

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details:  
 

EUME Zoom Prayer Meeting 
Every Wednesday at 7pm 

 
Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am  

 
Community Worship Services 

Sunday 10th January 
 

JANUARY: 
 

The Bereavement Journey Course (Part 1) 
Friday 8th, Friday 15th and Friday 22nd January 

 
Building Our Blessing - Special Interactive Webinar 

Thursday 14th January 
 

Submission Deadline for Special EUME Centenary Gift for True Mother 
Friday 15th January 

 
Project Phoenix UK Zoom Event 
Friday 29th to Sunday 31st January 

 
Submission Deadline for WFWP Art Contest 

Sunday 31st January 
 

FEBRUARY: 
 

The Bereavement Journey Course (Part 2) 



 

 

Friday 5th, Friday 12th and Friday 19th February 
 

 

  

  

  

Click for Event Details  

  

 

Have a story you'd like to share, a 
book you'd like to review or a prayer 

request? 

Share Your Story 

  

Let us know by emailing: comms@ 
ffwpu,org,uk or filling in the form via the 

button above.  
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
Account Name: Family Federation for 

World Peace and Unification  
Account No: 39573067  

Sort Code: 23-05-80  
 

// CONNECT WITH US //  
 

 

Facebook 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

Website 

 

 

Vimeo 

 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

 

FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917) whose registered office is at FFWPU 43 
Lancaster Gate, London W2 3NA. 

    

  

 


